
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
03/22 12 January 2022 
 

LIMITATION ON VEHICLE ACCESS TO THE FORESHORE PADANG 
 
Due to the necessity to protect the integrity of underground infrastructure in particular the 
fuel pipes at the Foreshore Padang all vehicles excluding emergency and infrastructure 
service vehicle will be prohibited in entering the Foreshore Padang area and barriers will be 
placed in the areas shown below. 
 

 
 

NO PRIVATE VEHICAL ACCESS BETWEEN THE BLUE BARRIER LINES 
 
The Shire intends to construct a cement dual pedestrian and bike path in that area in this 
calendar year with bollards in place to prevent private vehicle access. 
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  

 


	SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND
	PUBLIC NOTICE

